
Please take a look at
our new website and

Facebook page. This will
keep you up to date with
the most recent goings

on in the school. 

NEWSLETTER
October - December 2023

T: 01595745050
W: HTTPS://BLOGS.GLOWSCOTLAND.ORG.UK/SH/MIDYELLJUNIORHIGH/
F: HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/P/MID-YELL-JUNIOR-HIGH-SCHOOL-100063692755083

Thank you to everyone who came to our Christmas Shopping Night last week.
We raised an amazing total of £2484 through the raffles, a Powerball,

teas and the crafts the pupils had made.
This money will go towards our school funds and help to pay for our fruit

at snack time, our food at Breakfast Club and Wider Achievement trips.
Thank you very much to everyone involved, it was a great night!
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Assembly

On Wednesday 22nd November we
held an assembly during which

pupils shared their learning and
we celebrated pupil successes.

Lower Primary shared their
learning about climate change

and what we can all do to reduce
our impact.

Key messages they shared with us
all include:  switch off lights

when you leave a room, switch off
devices not being used, plant more

trees, don’t cut down trees.

Annual pool, badminton and chess competitions are
run for lower and upper primary classes and we

celebrated their success. 



CHILDREN IN
NEED 

Hats off to our super S2 students
for putting together a smashing
Children in Need event! We had an
epic scavenger hunt that spanned

the whole school with teams of
little ones and big ones alike, plus

a bake sale that was nothing
short of scrumptious. Together, we
raised an incredible £378.84 that's
going to make a huge difference!

The  Lower Primary were so excited
about the day that they wrote all

about it - future journalists in
the making!



World Children’s
Day

World Children’s Day is celebrated every year
on 20th November, to mark the adoption of the
UNCRC (United Nations Convention on the Rights

of the Child).

Today our pupils have taken part in various
lessons and activities to raise awareness and

understanding of their rights, as well as
learning about people from the past and

present who have fought to defend our rights.

The nursery have enjoyed learning about their
rights through a story ‘Let’s Explore our

Rights’.

Our primary department took part in the
‘Great Big Live Assembly’, have learned about

some of the articles in the convention,
identified the difference between ‘needs and

wants’ and been researching some ‘rights
defenders’ and their impact on the world.

Meanwhile, some of our secondary classes have
researched children who are activists for
children’s rights, made protest posters and

discussed positive role models both locally and
world-wide.



Nursery
Bump To
School

Bump to School group was on every second Thursday in
September and November. it was a chance for peerie folk
and their families to visit nursery and get to know the
space and the staff. Mrs Fraser has been doing Bookbug
sessions at this too. This has been well attended and it
has been super to see so many bairns, Mams, Dads and

Grannies in nursery!

Ordering
Snack

We chose what we wanted for snack, wrote a list and
phoned our order through to the Hillshop. We each told
Brian an item we needed. We checked it when it came and

put it away. 



DYW LEF Power
Station Trip

On Wednesday 8 November 2023, S2 pupils
travelled to Lerwick to visit the Lerwick

Power station & LEF.

During our visits we: had guided tours,
learned more about electricity, engineering
and fabrication; how important they are to
our local economy; learned about health &
safety issues, about job roles, skills and

careers routes



MetaSkills

Creativity &
Collaborating

Sense
Making

The daily play sessions that the lower
primary bairns have, continue to be full
of exploration, discovery, learning on

their own terms and creativity!
Through our play there are many links

that are made not only to the
Curriculum for Excellence, but also to

Skills development Scotland’s
Metaskills.

Metaskills are ‘Timeless, higher order
skills that support the development of
additional skills and promote success in

whatever context the future brings’
they are split in to 3 categories:

Self Management – Focusing, Integrity,
Adapting, Initiative

Social Intelligence – Communicating,
Feeling, Collaborating, Leading

Innovation – Curiosity, Creativity, Sense
Making, Critical thinking

Here are some photos of the bairns
developing their Metaskills!

focusing



Library The primary classes in Mid Yell, Burravoe and Cullivoe
have been learning about compliments during their

library time. They have helped the Grinch’s heart grow
by writing him compliments and speaking about ways to be

nice and make people feel good.

During Book week Scotland (13th –
19th November) the library was

delighted to hand out the
Bookbug bags and Read, Write

Count bags to Nursery, P1, P2 and
P3. 

There was also a little surprise
for P4 with an extra book and a
prize out of Mrs Fraser’s treat

box. 



S1/S2 Wider Achievements
- Care Centre Visit

A huge congratulations to Max and Callum who
represented Mid Yell Junior High School at the
S2 Shetland Badminton Competition. Callum was
the overall winner of the competition and Max

was 3rd! Well done boys.

S2 Shetland Badminton Competition 

Occasional Holiday 

It has been decided, in conjunction with the parent
Council, that Our Floating occasional holiday will take

place on Monday 27th May 2024.


